
9-5-18 

 

President Kim Meckle called this regular meeting of the city park board to order on this the 5
th
 day of 

September, 2018 at 7:00 pm.  Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, Kristin Reinowski, and Rachel 

Spear were present. 

 

Minutes of the 8-1-18 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Another family movie night fundraiser was discussed, but it was agreed upon to wait until next summer for this 

type of event. 

 

City council meeting will be held on Monday, September 10 at 7:00 pm.  Park board members are asked to 

attend, as the fate of the current lawn mower will be determined. 

 

Suggested by park groundskeeper, an outlet hookup should be added to the furthest north camping spot.  

Meckle will contact Otter Tail for information regarding the installation to do so. 

 

Rachel Spear will be seeding grass around the new playground equipment. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Wednesday, October 10, 2018 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm. 


